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Letter of Thanks

To The Islamia University of Bahawalpur (IUB), Pakistan

Last year, with the support and cooperation of your prestigious university, we
successfully organized the online seminar on Climate Smart Agriculture for Pakistan
from 30 November to 2 December, commissioned by the Ministry of Agriculture and
Rural Affairs of the People’s Republic of China (MARA). Professors and experts from
universities and agencies have elaboration and discussion on topics of Prospect and
Outlook of Climate Smart Agriculture, Climate Smart Grassland Ecosystem
Management, Construction of Ecological Farm, Low-Carbon Villages and Towns, etc.
Participants said that they learned about the concepts and trends in climate smart
agriculture, exchanged information on the current status of smart agriculture in both
countries, and strengthened their interest in further cooperation.

We are truly grateful for your joint efforts! And our special thanks go to Dr. Wajid Nasim
Jatoi for his considerate work of collaboration and coordination. We highly appreciate
the direction of Professor Dr. Shazia Anjum on seminar work and future cooperation.
Climate smart agriculture plays a vital role in national food security and sustainable
development in the context of climate change. We wish that both of us continue to
strengthen cooperation and work together to promote environmentally friendly
development of agriculture.

Best wishes,
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